



November 8, 2023


Andrew Leon

9611 SE 36th St

Mercer Island, WA 98040


RE: CAO23-016

RFI #1

7235 East Mercer Way 


Dear Andrew, 


The following issues have been addressed with our revisions. 


Geotechnical Engineering: 


1. Please resolve the conflict between the geotechnical engineer’s foundation 
recommendations in the geotechnical report and the foundations shown on the project 
drawings. 

The revised plan set now reflects the geotechnical engineer’s foundation recommendations. 
Please see sheet S-4. 


2. Please provide a plan review letter and updated statement of risk from the geotechnical 
engineer of record. 

A plan review letter and updated statement of risk from the geotechnical engineer of record has 
been provided with the revisions in a separate document. 


Sincerely, 


Melissa Dow

Weaver Construction, LLC

melissa@weaverconstructionco.com

253.670.5173

mailto:melissa@weaverconstructionco.com

